
 

Now Accepting Applications! 

Seeking ways to improve resident quality of life? 

Want to see residents happier and more social? 

Want to help reduce depression and anxiety? 

The Perry Foundation is accepting applications for the Nevada Music & 

Memory Initiative, funded by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

Services. It is designed to improve the quality of life for residents living with 

Alzheimer’s and other dementia related diseases in Nevada’s skilled nursing 

facilities (SNFs). The project provides residents with personal music through 

the use of the MUSIC & MEMORY℠ program. Participating nursing facilities will 

receive: • MUSIC & MEMORY℠ certification training • Twenty iPod shuffles       

• iTunes Cards as well as on-going support and other necessary equipment. 

For more information and application: 

www.PerryFoundationNV.org/MusicandMemory 

http://perryfoundationnv.org/nevada-music-memory-initiative/

